
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

Friday, December 20th

Pajama Day!

Monday December 23rd-Friday, 
December 27th 
NO SCHOOL

Tuesday December 31st 
No After School

Classroom Reminders

Family project Christmas trees 
went home this week in folders. 

Please return them to school by 
Friday 12/13 so we can hang 

them up for all the kiddos to see. 

Please remember to send your 

kiddos to school everyday with 
items appropriate for the 

weather. We will continue to go 

outside everyday if possible.

What we’re learning…

This week we started learning 

about Christmas, the color 

green and triangles! We 
colored light up gingerbread 

houses, decorated 
gingerbread men for the 

classroom and made 

stockings to hang on our 
classroom fireplace! 

Miss Katie came on Monday 
for Music Class. We learned a 

new song about primary and 

secondary colors!
Miss Kayla came on Thursday 

for Acro. We did the Santa 
freeze dance and practiced 

our somersaults! Everyone is 

getting so good at them!
Our field trip on Friday to 

Kelly’s Country Store was so 
much fun! We got to meet 

Santa!

Dec 2nd –Dec 6th 
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